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Opportunities to Partner

Item # 48
YALSA Board of Directors Meeting
ALA Midwinter Meeting, San Antonio
January 20-25, 2006
Topic: Opportunities to Partner
Background: YALSA has been approached by a few organizations and asked to

partner with them on their initiatives. In the past, this has been
determined on an individual basis. As YALSA has grown and
become more well-known
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Schools, libraries, bookstores and other organizations are being asked to host Drop
Everything and Read events on April 12. You can attend an event in your community or
participate right in your own home by reading for 30 minutes!

Where Can I Get Beverly Cleary’s Books and Other Great Titles for a DEAR
Celebration?

Visit www.harperchildrens.com, your local bookstore, or your local library. Booksellers
should call customer service at 800-900-9000 to order.

What Materials are Available for National DEAR Day?

Retail kits with in-store promotional materials and event activities are available for
booksellers. Call 800-800-8000 to request your kit or additional posters. There’s also a
special section on www.dropeverything andread.com for educators and librarians with
reproducible activities and templates for planning DEAR events.

National Drop Everything and Read Day is a special celebration to remind and encourage
families to make reading together on a daily basis a family priority. The goal of National
DEAR Day is to show families how easy and fun it is to make time in their busy schedules to
drop everything and read. This annual event takes place on April 12, the birthday of family-
favorite author Beverly Cleary.

When Beverly Cleary’s own children were young, they participated in DEAR at school.
Their interest and enthusiasm for this unique reading activity inspired Mrs. Cleary to give the
same experience to Ramona Quimby, National Drop Everything and Read Day
spokesperson, who gets to enjoy DEAR time with the rest of her class in Ramona Quimby,
Age 8.
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Background information on TV-Turnoff:

TV-Turnoff Network believes that it is essential for people to do more and
view less. It is our mandate to collect and then make useable, the myriad
of information coming out of scientific institutions on screen-time abuse
and its related problems. Our goal is make it possible for people to use
that information and take control of technology using it properly; not
letting technology control them. However, we are 100% opposed to
censorship and would not want to see government intervention in television
programming decisions, or limiting access to the web and certainly not in
dictating what and when people can see, hear or view information or
entertainment.

We look to the libraries as partners in getting the word out, encouraging
literacy, providing tools for knowledge and reestablishing the basics for
community building.

Currently, TV-Turnoff Week is our only event. It happens all over the

world, and reaches millions of people each year. We know we have to do
more. The library system across the nation, reaches tens of millions of
people...through public and school libraries. In some cases, those

organizing TV-Turnoff Week are the same as your members. We would like to
make sure that they have the best tools at their disposal to get the

message out, to have a successful week and to expand the message beyond

one week.

We are not suggesting that there should be no screen-time, but that there
should be reduced screen-time (after the week). We would like the library
system to be aware, as it goes forward, our Strategic Initiative to Reduce
Screen-Time, being funded by the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation. The
initiative will be announced at the end of Turnoff Week 2006.

In addition we would like to work with you on literacy projects, f f ejeorilunes fth yvin sbulirell to ghe
celebration of books and literature...and having communities look to their

local library as the "village green™ of their respective towns, cities and
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Resolved, ALA withdraw its support of the fifth annual National
TV-Turnoff week, April 22-2



